
 

 

 
         Date: 30 Aug 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 1, 

  

We would like to invite you to attend a casual and fun evening to meet and connect with other 
parents of Year 1  (adults only).  

This will be held at the Kowloon Cricket Club (near Jordan Rd.) on Friday 8 Sept from 5:00 pm-8:00 
pm.  

As the venue has limited space, participants will be accepted on a first come, first serve basis and 
limited to two people per registration. The non profit cost per person will be $300 for snacks 
and  includes 2 drinks. 

  

Please register here if you wish to attend this inaugural social networking event, we look forward to 
seeing you! 

  

Feel free to contact Rekha Mahbubani in the PTA Office if you have any questions about this event. 

  

The KJS PTA Team. 

Email: pta@kjs.edu.hk 

Tel: 3765-8709 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQtt8sN4IbsmUbCDWObBbWUFSRRqUEp3FgSOVz0oqKUVcmMw/viewform?hl=en
mailto:pta@kjs.edu.hk

